Dear Children and Parents, 
 
I hope you are doing well. Healthy Kidz have been doing our all we can in these most difficult times to ensure that the children we would normally be taking in your school have some incentive to remain active at home. As the Global Challenge initiative comes to an end, with over 35000 activities recorded and thousands of pounds worth of prizes given out, we now move to the next phase of helping pupils at home. 
 
The Healthy Kidz 'Virtual Sports Day', in partnership with Spar, Eurospar, Vivo, Vivo Extra and Vivo Essentials, begins next Monday 11th May and builds towards a Sports Day at home on June 13th. All information is contained in the booklet attached. You can also view it via the link https://tinyurl.com/ycszfmwy. Again, this is completely FREE to all. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Being a long-standing Healthy Kidz supporter, there is a prize specifically designated to your school. The school has confirmed whole school entry so this means that children can now sign up individually. There is a flyer attached also that explains how registration takes place. Great effort has gone into this and we believe it is something that children will respond positively to if promoted by teachers. It would he fantastic to see the children from your school have their Sports Day 2020, even though it may be at home in their garden or street.
 
St Mary’s Maghery has confirmed their participation in this. As a result, pupils will be able to log on to our app with a fresh username and password provided by our admin team. This can be done through our website https://healthy-kidz.com/hk-virtual-sports-day/ The children that record 20 consecutive days of activity on the app between now and 13th June, will go into a school draw with the winner getting a £20 voucher to spend at their local Spar, Eurospar, Vivo, Vivo Extra or Vivo Essentials. There are additional prizes listed on the flyer that you will also be able to see. Winners will be selected from our end.
 
Paul Carville 
